
 

Tracey Curreen Tracey.Curreen@parliament.govt.nz 

Hi Jacque, 

It was my absolute pleasure, Todd is always keen to visit, share and speak about his experiences and 

I know he enjoyed his visit with you on Monday as well, I will make sure he receives the letter. 

Thank you for thinking about having Todd visit, please don’t hesitate to contact us should you ever 

want him to come again, he is only too happy to be involved. 

Warm regards 

Tracey Curreen 

  

From: Jacque Kareko [mailto:jkareko@rbhs.school.nz]  

Sent: Wednesday, 5 March 2014 8:10 a.m. 
To: Tracey Curreen 

Cc: Jacque Kareko; Chris Grinter; Matthew Dalton 

Subject: Thank you to Mr McClay from the Accelerate Students at RBHS 
  

Kia ora Tracey 

I hope the weather isn’t too chilly down your part of the country this morning?  We in 

Rotorua woke to our first brisk autumn morning this week…another reminder that summer 

is coming to a close! 

I am racing to email you this morning before the day starts proper at school and just wanted 

to thank you in person for helping to schedule a visit from Mr McClay to RBHS.   

Truly, the boys were wowed by the talk given by Mr McClay and have returned to class with 

heightened sense of excitement about future career possibilities and I am indebted to him 

for this. 

Please can you convey my heartfelt gratitude to him, for his wonderful talk to the boys and 

(whilst I know that he is terribly busy) please show him the letter written by James Scott, 

thanking him on behalf of the Accelerate class of 2014.  He may well remember James as 

the boy who welcomed him so eloquently at the start of his address. One of the many boys 

who want to emulate Mr McClay’s success. 

  

Take care and thank you again for all your help Tracey 

Kindest Regards 

  

  
Jacque Kareko 

Rotorua Boys’ High School 
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